
Caesars  Entertainment  wants
new licensing
By Richard N. Velotta, Las Vegas Review-Journal

Two Las Vegas gaming companies received tentative approval
Wednesday from the state Gaming Control Board to amend their
corporate structures to enable them to streamline operations
and refinance interest expenses.

In separate actions, the board unanimously recommended amended
orders of registration for Caesars Entertainment Corp., and
Golden Entertainment Inc.

The Nevada Gaming Commission will consider final approval of
the recommendations on July 26.

Caesars  is  the  parent  company  of  Harrah’s  Lake  Tahoe  and
Harveys.
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